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The summer has gone really well for summer school with fewer phone calls than we have 

had in the past.  Our mechanics have done very well this summer getting buses ready to go for 

the coming year. 

Our driver situation this year has taken a turn for the worse, but we will survive.  Since the 

end of school we have had one more driver retire, another driver quit and still have one driver 

on long term medical that will be gone until at least the end of September.  We have two more 

drivers that at this point in time will be out on medical to start the school year.  One driver will 

be out with back surgery and another out with knee replacement.  We have five open routes 

and three routes that at this point in time we are planning on covering to start the school year 

due to medical issues.  With the sub drivers we have to start school we will have at least one 

office person and three mechanics driving school bus the first day of school.  At this time, we 

are not looking to have many route changes due to a lack of personnel. 

We hope your all having a great summer we will keep you notified of any changes we might 

have. 

 

Thank you 

  

Ryan Edwards 

Transportation supervisor   


